
Page 1 of 2

mhlc defunding
From: Barbara Shalit <Barbara.Shalit@mhlc.org.au>

To: 'david.crofts@gmail.com' <david.crofts@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, 20 May 2013 01:30:44 +0000 (05/20/2013 11:30:44 AM)

Dear Mr. Crofts,

Please see below our campaign to reverse the funding cuts to MHLC. You may also want to
write to the Premier.

The Mental Health Legal Centre is continuing in its fight against Victoria Legal Aid's (VLA)
funding cuts which could mean MHLC is forced to close unless VLA reverses its decision or
alternative funding is secured.  We've launched our campaign for VLA to reverse its decision to
cut funding to the MHLC and redirect those funds (approx $360,000) to itself... and you can
help!

Sign the petition for VLA to reverse funding cuts and join the 400+ people who've already
signed - click here
Check out the MHLC's reinvigorated facebook page and share it - click here

·         Follow us on twitter - @RefundMHLC

Please distribute these links as widely as you can!

Thank you for your support.

Barbara Shalit

Barbara Shalit
Solicitor

Mental Health Legal Centre Inc.
9th Floor, 10 - 16 Queen Street, Melbourne 3000
Email: Barbara.Shalit@mhlc.org.au
Ph: 03 9629 4422
Fax: 03 9614 0488
Country Callers: 1800 555 887
Web: www.communitylaw.org.au/mentalhealth

 

Days: Monday-Thursday

Any personal or sensitive information contained in this email and attachments must be handled in accordance with
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the Victorian Information Privacy Act 2000, the Health Records Act 2001 or the Privacy Act 1988
(Commonwealth), as applicable.

This email, including all attachments, is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose,
distribute, copy or use the information contained in this email or attachments. Any confidentiality or privilege is
not waived or lost because this email has been sent to you in error. If you have received it in error, please let us
know by reply email, delete it from your system and destroy any copies.

-THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT-


